

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD.



SAFETY INFORMATION

3/96

INCORRECT RESERVE ASSEMBLY

A Panel of Inquiry has been set up to investigate a reserve parachute that was incorrectly assembled to a harness/container system.

During the investigation the Panel has received information regarding rigging/assembly procedures used by Chris Thomas that may not be acceptable to the BPA.

The Panel recommend that any reserve system packed by Chris Thomas (D2387) currently in date should be grounded until a new reserve inspection and repack has been completed.

Allan Hewitt Chairman Riggers Committee

25th September 1996

Distribution

CCI's
Council
Riggers
STC Mailing
D Beaven - CAA
Sport Parachutist
File